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Dear Parents/Carers,  

School Fundraiser – Easter Bake Sale 

On Wednesday 27 March we shall be holding an Easter bake sale, raising funds to 

support school.  These funds will help to fund future events, trips and resources for the 

children. 

Children are invited to bring cakes to school (either baked at home or shop bought) 

to sell to pupils across the school.  As we are a nut free school, please do not include 

any nut related ingredients (i.e., nuts, chocolate/hazelnut spreads, peanut butter) in 

your cakes. 

Your child(ren) should take their donated cakes into their classroom in the morning.  

These will then be shared across the school and each class will have the opportunity 

to visit the bake sale throughout the day.  Please remember to send your child into 

school with a small amount of change if you are happy for them to purchase a 

cake. 

If there are any cakes remaining, these will be available to purchase when the 

children are dismissed at the end of the day.  The location of the bake sale after 

school is weather dependant, so please follow the bake sale signs to direct you to 

the cakes. 

We very much hope you will support us and enjoy a cake (or two) in the process. 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr J Walker 

Head of School   
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